# 17101

## 11718

#### 3 Hours / 100 Marks Seat No.

- Instructions (1) All Questions are Compulsory.
  - (2) Answer each next main Question on a new page.
  - (3) Illustrate your answers with neat sketches wherever necessary.
  - (4) Figures to the right indicate full marks.
  - (5) Mobile Phone, Pager and any other Electronic Communication devices are not permissible in Examination Hall.

**Marks** 

#### 1. Answer the following in 2 to 3 sentences (any TEN)

20

- a) Suggest any two solutions to avoid the use of plastic bags.
- b) Why did Ajay's teacher purchase clothes and shoes for him?
- c) Write the message you get from the success story of Narayan Murthy.
- d) Mention the effects of over eating on our body.
- Write four qualities required for success stated by A.P.J. Kalam.
- Give examples of devices where touch screen is used. f)
- Compare the use of plastic with Indians and Americans. g)
- h) Write full form of NGO.
- i) Give any two examples of great personality inspired you most.
- State the importance of self knowledge for success. j)
- k) Name the awards won by Malathi Holla.

2.		Ansv	wer the following in 4-5 sentences. (Any <u>FOUR</u> )	16
	a)	Give	the details of any latest electronics device.	
	b)	Expl	ain the importance of health and energy as a key to success.	
	c)	"Attitudinal Handicap is more worse than physical handicap." Justify.		
	d)	State	the opinion of Dr. A.P.J. Kalam on failure and success.	
	e)		ate the incident which taught planning, team work and management to Dr. A.P.J. Kalam.	
3.	a)		elop a paragraph on the following in and about 75 words. one)	6
		(i)	Importance of Internet.	
		(ii)	My goal in life.	
	b)	Deve	elop a dialogue on the following situation. (any one)	6
		(i)	Between two friends discussing about innovation in the field of technology.	
		(ii)	Between father and son about purchase of new phone.	
	c)	Prep	are a speech on given situation. (any one)	4
		(i)	As a coordinator, develop a speech to introduce chief guest invited for 'Swachha Bharat Abhiyan' program at your institute.	
		(ii)	As a general secretary prepare vote of thanks for Annual cultural day celebrated at your institute.	
4.	a)	Cons	struct the sentences using following collocation. (any four)	4
		(i)	Pay price	
		(ii)	Come to an end	
		(iii)	Make a mess	
		(iv)	Chair a meeting	
		(v)	Come to the point	

Marks

[3] 17101

		·	wiarks
b)	Writ	te meaning of the following words. (any two)	4
	(i)	beside - besides	
	(ii)	desert - dessert	
	(iii)	personal - personnel	
c)	Writ	e synonyms (any four)	4
	(i)	knack	
	(ii)	access	
	(iii)	contract	
	(iv)	protect	
	(v)	abundant	
d)	Prep	pare word with the following prefix. (any four)	4
	(i)	micro	
	(ii)	anti	
	(iii)	mal	
	(iv)	counter	
	(v)	extra	
a)	Read	d the following extract and answer the questions given	
u)	belo		12

### 5. below-

Diet plays a vital role in the maintenance of good health and in the prevention and cure of disease. The human body builds up and maintains healthy cells, tissues, glands and organs. Only with the help of various nutrients. The body cannot perform any of its function be they metabolic, hormonal, mental, physical or chemical without specific nutrients. The food which provides these nutrients is thus one of the most essential factor in building and maintaining health.

Nutrition which depends on food, is also of utmost importance in the cure of disease. The primary cause of disease is a weakened organism or lowered resistance in the body, arising from the adoption of a faulty nutritional pattern. There is a mechanism within the body but it can perform its function only if it is sufficiently supplied with all the essential nutritional factors.

N/L---1--

**6.** 

(ii)

(iii)

(iv)

4

		Mar	KS
		Questions:	
	(i)	What does the human body build up and maintain?	
	(ii)	What types of functions does the body perform?	
	(iii)	State the primary cause of disease.	
	(iv)	Mention the reason of lowered resistance power in body.	
	(v)	Suggest suitable title for the passage.	
	(vi)	"Diet plays a vital role in the maintenance of good health" Do you agree with the statement? Give reason.	
b)	Char	nge the voice. (Any <u>FOUR</u> )	4
	(i)	Harry changed the flat tire.	
	(ii)	I will clean the house every Sunday.	
	(iii)	The fire is destroying entire forest.	
	(iv)	He visits library daily.	
	(v)	The metal beams were corroded by salt water.	
a)	Char	nge the narration. (any four)	4
	(i)	Haresh said to me, "I shall go to movie today".	
	(ii)	He said, "I have spoken the truth".	
	(iii)	Rajiv asked, "Will you finish your work?"	

The manager said to servant, "Don't clear the table".

She often ..... (go) for shopping on every sunday.

b) Rewrite the sentences using correct form of verb. (any four)

..... (do) you go on holiday last summer.

(iv) Sneha said, "Hurrah! I have stood first".

I ..... (speak) to her yesterday.

They ..... (finish) their work now.

I ..... (reach) canada tomorrow.

		Mai	rks	
c)	Rewrite sentences using suitable conjunctions.			
	(i)	It is so cold outside I brought jacket.		
	(ii)	I can't decide, I will take Electronics Engineering Instrumentation.		
	(iii)	Neither the black the grey looks right.		
	(iv)	I will surely get I <sup>st</sup> class I have studied regularly.		
	(v)	What he says what he actually does, is completely different.		
d)	Rewrite the sentences using suitable prepositions provided below. (any four)			
	(on,	across, inside, beside, in)		
	(i)	He swam the pool.		
	(ii)	The school begins Monday.		
	(iii)	Dinesh is going vacation.		
	(iv)	The bird is the cage.		
	(v)	The bank is the college.		